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Greetings in the name of the Lord! 

It is a privilege and honor to bring this update to you regarding the 

widows and orphans of Mbooni, Kenya. Elizabeth continues to faithfully serve all 

those in need.  

First, let me tell you about the work on the borehole. A new survey of 

the water situation was done for the borehole. It was discovered that the prior 

engineer was off by 3 meters on where to dig. When being used, after 30 

minutes the pump was running dry. It’s a miracle that the borehole has been 

running so well up until now! A plan was made to flush the borehole and this 

was done in August. The borehole was extended a new pump was placed that 

was stronger than the old pump. There is still a lack of rain, so the amount of 

water is reduced, but water is still being provided to the community. 

 

 

Thank you letters! 

We have received thank you letters from some of the children that are 

sponsored through your generous donations. Please enjoy!
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Please continue to pray for Child Arise and Elizabeth. Pray for Elizabeth’s 

health and for the political climate in Kenya. There has been steep inflation and 

many are going without food. The students come to school hungry and some 

even faint. As always, we thank you for your support. God is moving always 

through that support and through His spirit. Pray for the widows that their 

needs are met and that they are strengthened in their faith.  

God bless you and keep you. 100% of your donation goes to Kenya!  Donations can be made to  

Child Arise Kenya Widows & Orphans Ministry P.O. Box 192, Osco, IL  61274 309-945-8879 

Stacy.childarise@gmail.com Child Arise Kenya Widows and Orphans Ministry on Facebook  https://child-

arise.com 
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